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1st May 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 – Bowling and Cinema 

 

On Friday 11th July we are planning to take the children in Year 6 to the cinema and then for a 

game of bowling as an end of year treat.    

 

The children will walk to the Omniplex cinema at Rubery Great Park in the morning and then return 

to school for their lunch as usual. In the afternoon they will then walk to Hollywood Bowl, Rubery 

Great Park, to play a game of bowling.  

 

The cost for these activities is £8 per child and this can be paid via Arbor. Although this is a voluntary 

contribution, we do need to make parents aware that should we not receive enough voluntary 

contributions we may need to cancel these activities.    

 

Please could you complete the attached permission slip and return this to your child’s class teacher 

by Friday 23rd May at the latest.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Year 6 Teaching Staff 
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Year 6 – Bowling and Cinema 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 bowling and cinema activities on Friday 11th 

July.   

 

Child’s Name:     Class: 

Parent’s Name:     Parent’s Signature: 

Emergency contact number:  

 


